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Priority document exchange at the EPO

 The EPO is currently member of the PDX priority document 
exchange and will continue with this service in future

 The EPO will also join WIPO DAS, tentatively in the 2nd half of 2018

 In addition, the EPO is considering the issuance of electronical 
digitally certified priority documents

 The EPO will meet differing requirements of users
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Thank you
for your attention!


